From: |
Sent: 18 January 2019 18:01

To: ~WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Objection to the Local Plan

Categories: Consulation response

| strongly object to the inclusion of PS29 in the local plan i.e. for 80 dwellings plus open space at Ganzell
Lane in Dursley. This area attracts many visitors and local people who regularly enjoy exercising in this
countryside plus it contains much wildlife who rely on this area for their existence. It is an area of
outstanding natural beauty which should be kept for future generations to enjoy and appreciate all that

it has to offer. To destroy this area by building houses on it would be a loss to the future young of Dursley
who deserve to be able to relax, exercise and appreciate their heritage as well as to the many visitors to
the Cotswolds who come here in order to walk in these fields and woods. Hands off these rare assets
that Dursley should be so very proud of possessing and not allowing to be spoilt.

Yours sincerely



